
Summer Reading for Upcoming 5th Graders 

	 In order to encourage continued reading over the summer months, your 
child will be required to read a book during the summer. We want to keep our 
brains active and prevent that summer reading slide! 

Students must read Number the Stars by Lois Lowry. An AR test will be 
required on this book during the first days of fifth grade. An in-class 
project will also be completed during the first week of school.  

Be sure to bring Number the Stars on the first Monday of school.  There will 
be discussions and in class projects with your summer reading novel.   

If your family has magazines they can donate for our project, please bring 
those in as well. The magazines will not be returned. 


